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2nd April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CHICHESTER COLLEGE FOUNDATION TASTER DAY TUESDAY 1ST JULY 2025 
 
The Foundation Department at Chichester College are offering an exclusive open 
day for Glenwood School Year 10 pupils. This open day will involve two sessions 
with a practical focus and a lunch break. This opportunity will give the pupils an 
excellent feel for the college, find out what they have on offer and be able to ask any 
questions they may have.  
 
If your son/daughter/young person would like to attend the Chichester College Open 
day, please let me know by Friday 25th April 2025 so that I can liaise with 
Chichester College and arrange and organise the day trip from school.  
 
Any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me: 
Christelle.de.carteret@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs C de Carteret 
 
Mrs C de Carteret 
(Careers lead) 
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